
Faculty of Arts 
Department of English

McGill University
MONTREAL

December 7, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:

In the opinion of the Department of English, it 
would be well to re-open the Confederation Essay 
Contest, as you suggest. The subjects mentioned 
in your letter as suitable for discussion are 
very appropriate^-—

A. Canada's Contribution to Political Progress.

B. Canada's Contribution to Scientific Progress.

C. Canada's Contribution to Economic Progress.

Y/e suggest that you add to the above subjects: —

D. Sir John Macdonald and Confederation.

E. Joseph Howe and Confederation.

F. George Brown and Confederation.

G. Quebec's Part in Confederation.

Y/e suggest further that essays should be limited to five 
thousand words in length.

Yours faithfully.

Chairman of the Department of English.
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